
 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Franklin Community Septic to Sewer Conversion Project in 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Sacramento Area Sewer 

District, located at 10060 Goethe Road Sacramento, CA 95827.  

 

The funding would be used to convert from on-site septic systems to the public sewer. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


